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 We are still short on bus driver’s and the driver’s that are available been 

having to double up on some of the routes to accommodate all the bus students 

and they been really patient and understanding about the situation. 

 

 We took the district vehicle #274 to Cutbank Tire to get an alignment for it.  

We took bus#237 to Cutbank to get the codes reset and the pressure release 

repaired it was at Northern Ford. This bus is now back on its route. 

 

 We been busy with the end of the year trips trying to accommodate the 

schools and teachers that have changing their trip times and days or last minute 

trips that come up. 

  

One of our trip bus blew a hose and our mechanics showed up and 

replaced to the hose so the Band could continue on their way to Helena. 

 

 We had 2 Removals so far this month and 13 write-ups for the month 

of May.  From May 1, 2018 to May 15, 2018. 

 

We had a total of 73 activity trips for the month of May.  This concludes our 

report.  

 

 

 



 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

   

 


